
FACULTY APPROVED FOR CALCULATORS FOR 
UNDGERGRADUATE FINAL EXAMS 

 

The calculator models are  

• Sharp EL-531 

• Casio FX-300MS 
 

These calculators are the only ones allowed in Final Exams of undergraduate courses 

in our Faculty and certain math courses that non-CEGEP students are asked to take 

starting in the December 2007 exam period. 

 

To make this initiative easier for the University exams office to implement, the Faculty 

decided to have a sticker that would be attached to a valid calculator. 

 

There are two ways that a student may obtain a sticker: 

1) If they buy the correct model number from the bookstore, the bookstore will, on 

request, open the calculator wrapping and attach the sticker. This will only be 

done for calculators at the time of purchase, not ones that were bought previously. 

This option will be available beginning Tuesday October 9. 

 

2) They may go to the ENCS help desk on the 7th floor of the EV building. This is 

room EV 7-182. The stickers will be available from 2-5pm Monday to Friday. They 

will not be available in the morning. This service will begin on Friday October 5. 

 

For Sharp or Casio calculators very close to this model (so for example the Casio FX-

300MS+) the student can bring the calculator to the 7th floor help desk, and it will be 

looked at. Consideration of models that are close may require the student to return 

another day. 

 

Models from other companies will not be considered. 


